Brett Sollazzo

From: Yanko <filibeto@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 5:02 PM
To: Brett Sollazzo

Subject: 75 Holden Ave hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello!

My name is Yanko Findzhikov and live on Forrestal Ave. Would love to attend the meeting, but my family and | will not
be in town.

Here is my comments:

We are against approval of the proposed variance.

Allowing approval of this variance will decrease the property value on Forrestal Ave and quality of normalcy (being able
to sleep at night), as well as all neighbors.

Bose is operating at 3-4am, waking up our daughter and us, with their loud forklift noise (when backing up), dropping
materials and making loud noises (employees yelling at each other and sometimes playing loud music). They also begin
full operation every day at 6am with multiple forklifts, hearing multiple too loud noises (employees yelling, dropping
heavy construction materials, sometimes music).

We have tried to contact them multiple times, but nobody seems to return my calls.

Allowing exemption of the landscaping will accommodate more distress to this residential area.

It looks like the only reason for expanding their operation is more profits. They are welcome to move to an area that fits
their needs. Not expanding their business operations on the back of us - the residents. This business does not seem it
cares about the community, as | have tried to contact them multiple times and express concerns about them operating
loud forklifts at 3am-4am in the morning, waking us up. Nobody has returned my calls or addressed that issue.

Yanko Findzhikov
321 747 5532
Filibeto@yahoo.com



